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MonmouthCountyVotes.com has your sample ballot 
Nov. 3 election ballots are available online  

on Clerk’s election website 
 

FREEHOLD, NJ – Monmouth County Clerk Christine Hanlon reminds registered Monmouth County 
voters that sample ballots for the upcoming Nov. 3 General Election are now available for viewing on 
the County Clerk’s new elections website, MonmouthCountyVotes.com. 
 
The names of all candidates currently running for elected office in the New Jersey Assembly, County 
Freeholder Board, County Clerk, Mayor, Town Council or Committee and local school boards are all 
listed on sample ballots by voting district.  
 
“The sample ballots are posted online in advance of the traditional mailing of the ballots,” said Hanlon. 
“The MonmouthCountyVotes website is designed to help voters familiarize themselves with their local 
candidates in all 53 Monmouth County municipalities before going to the polls on General Election 
Day.” 
 
From the MonmouthCountyVotes.com website, scroll over the word “Elections” on the top menu bar 
and then click on “Sample Ballots” from the drop down menu. When the new webpage appears, click 
on name of the town in which you are seeking the sample ballot.  
 
Sample ballots will also be mailed to voters on Wednesday, Oct. 28. 
 
More information about sample ballots for the Nov. 3 election can be obtained by calling the County 
Clerk’s Office at 732-431-7790, by email at CountyClerk@co.monmouth.nj.us or by visiting the office 
at 300 Halls Mill Road, Freehold, NJ 07728.  Office hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through 
Friday.  
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